
 
 

 
 

November 29, 2016 

 

The Trace 

Attn:  Brian Freskos 

428 Broadway 

New York, NY 10013 

RE: Request for Public Records 

 

Dear Mr. Freskos, 

 

We have received your request for information regarding stolen firearms reported 

to Garden Grove Police Department from 2006 through 2015 and those stolen from 

motor vehicles in that time frame.   

 

Our response is as follows: 

  

1) Stolen Firearms 

a. 2015 – 12 

b. 2014 – 7 

c. 2013 - 11 

d. 2012 – 14 

e. 2011 – 14 

f. 2010 – 16 

g. 2009 – 10 

h. 2008 – 7 
i. 2006 – 8 

2) Firearms Stolen From Vehicles 

a. 2015 – 4 

b. 2014 – 1 

c. 2013 – 5 

d. 2012 – 3 

e. 2011 – 3 

f. 2010 – 2 

g. 2009 – 1 

h. 2008 – 2 
i. 2007 – 0 

j. 2006 - 2 

 

If you have further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our office. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Victoria L. Lawton 

Records Manager 

Garden Grove Police Department 

714-741-5715 

 


